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Friday 14th June 2019 

 

SEX AND RELATIONSHIPS EDUCATIONS (SRE) 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

I am writing to inform you of the particular areas that we will be focusing on in Sex and 

Relationships Education (SRE) during this term (Wc. 24th June). This may help you prepare 

for the possible questions or topics that your child might wish to discuss with you at home. 

SRE is a part of our Personal, Social, Health and Citizenship Education (PSHE) Curriculum 

taught throughout the school. 

 

In year 6, children will be learning about: 

- Life cycles: how babies are born 

 

To support work in class we will be using the FPA ‘Growing up with Yasmine and Tom’ 

classroom resources. We will also be watching DVD materials from Channel 4’s ‘Living and 

Growing’ series. If you would like to view any of these materials we will be holding an open 

session for parents on Wednesday 19th June at 4.45 in the Silverthorne Building. 

Unfortunately it will not be possible for children or younger siblings to attend this session. 

- Gender Stereotypes – sexual orientation 

- Online technology safety: Social networking and sending pictures 

- Relationships: Peer pressure 

- Feelings: Talking to people about how we feel 

- Keeping safe: Good touch and bad touch 

- Life cycles: How babies are made – sexual intercourse 

- Life cycles: How babies are made – assisted fertility 

- Life cycles: Multiple births 
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If you do wish to attend this session then please complete the attached slip and return to 

your class teacher. 

 

Parents can withdraw their child from the parts of Sex and Relationship Education (SRE) 

which currently fall outside the national Curriculum. Any parent wishing to withdraw their 

child should discuss this with the class teacher in the first instance and then in writing to 

the Headteacher by Friday 21st June 2019. 

 

If you withdraw your child, the child will be provided with related work and sent to an 

alternative class when certain elements of the SRE topic are being taught. You can access 

our Sex & Relationships Education Policy on the school website. If you would like further 

advice or information please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher or me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Penny 

Year 6 Teacher 

 

 

 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

SRE Parent session              FAO Mr Penny 

 

I …………………………………… of child ……………………………….. In class……………….. 

 

Will be attending the SRE session for parents being held on Wednesday 19th June at 4.45pm.  

 

………………………………………………………….                      …………………………………… 

                  Signed                                                                               Date 
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